
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I would like to register my outright objection to the inclusion of the proposed LGS4 in the 
Puddletown Neighbourhood Plan. However, rather than waste hours of my precious time on 
what is almost certainly a further tick-box exercise, I have simply copied and pasted the long list 
of objections already raised by my husband, , into my own letter (which is attached 
and also set out below), as I concur with them whole-heartedly. 
 
I would be grateful if you could confirm receipt of this email. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Ann Williams 
 

 
 

 




